
NOTICE 
GEORGETOWN-QUITMAN COUNTY COMMISSION  

 
The Unified Government of Georgetown-Quitman County will hold a public meeting on 
September 5th, 2024 at 6:00 PM in the Georgetown Quitman County Commission Offices 
at 25 Old School Road, Georgetown, Georgia to review a draft Comprehensive Plan. 
The public is invited to attend this meeting. The purpose of this meeting is to brief the 
community on the contents of the plan and provide opportunities for residents to make 
suggestions, additions, or revisions to the draft Comprehensive Plan Update. We will 
receive community comments on the contents of the Comprehensive Plan, which includes 
the Community Work Program Report of Accomplishments, a new Community Work 
Program, and a final list of Issues and Opportunities and Goals and Objectives, as well as 
any other portion of the plan to be submitted to the Regional Commission and the state. 
Formal written comments on the draft Comprehensive Plan Update will be accepted until 
September 5th at the following address: 
 

River Valley Regional Commission 
ATTN: Georgetown-Quitman County Comprehensive Plan 

710 Front Avenue Suite A 
Columbus, GA 31901 

 
 


